
Hey Neighbor!
Marin is in a severe drought. 
We need to pull together, and save as much water as 
we can. 

Right now, we should not be washing our cars at 
home, watering between 9 a.m. and 7 p.m., and we 
should only be watering on our designated watering 
day. In this neighborhood, our day is                             .

You can read about all of the new restrictions at 
MarinWater.org/WaterRules. You can also find 
information about the drought and water-saving tips 
at MarinWater.org/Conserve. We're all in this
together as a community, and every drop saved 
matters. 

Sincerely,

Your Neighbor

(Watering day)


